
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD
June 27, 2003

MEMORANDUM FOR: J. Kent Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM: C. H. Keilers, Jr.
SUBJECT: Los Alamos Report for Week Ending June 27, 2003

Anderson, Batherson, Daniels, Hunt, Jordan, and Winters were on site this week reviewing radioactive
waste management and decontamination and decommissioning activities.  The site rep was off site this
week. 


